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Welcome	to	the	2023	golf	season!	We	are	expecting	another	great	year	for	the	Wolves. 
	
Tryouts:	 
The	team	will	host	tryouts	August	9,	10,	&	11th		at	3:00pm.	There	is	a	practice	round	at	Ancala	open	to	all	
kids	at	3:00pm	on	August	2nd.	The	kids	will	play	three	(3)	nine-hole	rounds.	The	Coach	will	be	making	the	
final	decisions	on	the	roster	for	2023	based	on	tryout	performance,	overall	potential,	and	the	number	of	
participants	vs.	spots	available.	Team	selection	will	be	determined	by	and	at	the	discretion	of	our	coach.	 
	
Parent	Meeting:	 
There	will	be	a	Parent	Meeting	August	11th	~6pm,	following	the	final	day	of	tryouts.	Look	for	us	in	or	
around	the	Ancala	CC	Clubhouse	or	covered	patio	area.	The	Coach	and	Booster	Club	officers	will	answer	
questions	and	talk	about	expectations	for	the	season.	We	will	also	be	collecting	Booster	Club	Dues	at	this	
time	(see	below).	 
	
Practice:	 
The	team’s	practices,	qualifiers,	and	matches/tournaments	typically	happen	Tuesday	thru	Friday.	
Practices	will	be	held	after	school	starting	between	3:00pm	and	4:00pm	at	Ancala	CC.	Coach	will	let	the	
team	know	in	advance.	 
	

! In	the	past,	our	Coach’s	primary	method	of	communication	is	TEXT	using	a	player	only	text	group	
–	this	is	subject	to	change	given	we	are	looking	for	a	new	coach.	
 

Uniforms:	
The	team	will	be	furnished	with	golf	uniforms	(paid	by	the	booster	club).	Uniforms	include	shirts,	hats,	
pullovers.	We	bought	new	bags	recently	(owned	by	the	school)	and	will	also	provide	each	player	with	DM	
Wolf	Logo’d	golf	balls	w(ProV1s).	The	bags	will	need	to	be	returned	at	the	end	of	the	season	to	the	school.		
	

! We	are	asking	the	kids	to	provide	their	own	shorts	(Gray	&	Black)	and	belt	of	their	choosing.	The	
kids	are	also	responsible	for	any	other	uniform	and	equipment	(clubs,	gloves,	tees,	shoes,	etc).		

	
Booster	Club	Dues:	
The	dues	for	Booster	Club	for	2023	will	be	$500.	Each	child/family	is	responsible	for	payment	prior	to	
joining	the	team.	The	team	is	dependent	upon	the	dues	for	a	variety	of	items	including	uniforms,	travel,	
food,	website	maintenance,	tournaments,	awards,	state	expenses,	etc.	Please	make	payment	to	Desert	
Mountain	Boys	Golf	Booster	Club	(Zelle	or	check).	If	you	have	any	questions	or	concerns	regarding	the	
dues,	please	speak	to	an	officer	of	the	booster	club	to	work	out	an	alternative	payment	arrangement.	
Current	Booster	Club	officers	are	Craig	Caffarelli,	President	and	Lisa	Wightman,	Treasurer.	VP	&	Social	
Media	positions	are	open	if	you	are	interested	in	getting	involved;	please	reach	out	to	Craig	or	Lisa.	 
	
	
Craig	Caffarelli	
President	DMHS	Boys	Golf	Booster	Club	
(M)	602.300.5358	/	(E)	Craig.Caffarelli@gmail.com	 
	


